My name is Jordan Gutierrez, I am running to be your State Representative.
I support NXT's port Westward project.

Because this project will create thousands of well-paying jobs in Columbia County, produce
affordable clean fuels, and simply promote a strong growing economy for local residents.

The energy sector has an exemplary reputation for paying high wages to workers and
boosting local economies.

We have a great opportunity to bring the energy sector to our County. For years, industry
and jobs in Columbia County has been declining; costing families well-paying jobs, and
destroying middle-class lifestyles in this community.

Opposition to this new refinery is creating yet another barrier to job creation and
economic gains for folks who live and work here.

Construction of a new clean fuels refinery in Columbia County will deliver meaningful and
direct economic benefits while also promoting tlean air solutions.

Renewable Diesel and Sustainable Aviation Fuel are a bridge between our petroleum-based
economy of the present and our clean energy future.

In addition to adding well-paying jobs, the Next Clean Fuels plant will provide the fuel that
people and industry need as our community transitions to complimentary cleaner forms of
energy.

I emphatically support the NXT Clean Fuels plant because it will help us meet energy
detmands, produce clean fuels, and generate tax revenue that will provide needed funding
for our schools, roads, and vital services our community needs.



